
  
 

  
tupelo.net 

P.O. Drawer 47 • 399 East Main St. • Tupelo, MS 38802 • #MyTupelo 

 

 

 

July 7, 2023 

 

 

 

Mayor Todd Jordan 

Mr. Travis Beard, Council President 

Mr. Lynn Bryan 

Ms. Nettie Davis 

Ms. Janet Gaston 

Ms. Rosie Jones 

Mr. Chad Mims 

Mr. Buddy Palmer 

 

Mayor Jordan and City Council, 

 

I am requesting approval for an extension of international travel for Jennie Bradford Curlee. You 

approved her travel for Brand USA Travel Week UK & Europe October 16-20, 2023 in London, 

England. She has been invited to participate in the Joker Travel Event consumer show and blues 

concert, sponsored by Visit Mississippi, October 20-23, 2023, in Brussels and Mechelen, 

Belgium. This is the largest travel show in Belgium focused on travel to North America. The 

maximum per diem rate is $134 and the additional travel cost for this portion of the trip is 

$1,000.  

 

This trip will be covered in the travel budget as a regular expense so we are just requesting 

approval to extend her international travel.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Neal McCoy 

Executive Director 

 

 
 


